Communication from Public

Name:
Date Submitted: 02/18/2020 11:07 PM
Council File No: 20-0203

Comments for Public Posting: Evictions are already traumatic for individuals and families, not to
mention when they’re without just cause. If you failed to close
this loophole, thousands of families would lose their housing
simply because their landlords wanted a profit, and you know we
can’t afford that in a city with a homelessness crisis as deep as
ours. Loopholes like this are such low-hanging fruit in the fight
against homelessness. Do your job and keep families in the
housing they deserve.



